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May 2025 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian 
 

Welland Park Academy- Summer School  August 11th to 15th 2025 
 
We are delighted to tell you that we will once again host a fantastic summer school at Welland Park Academy. We 
particularly welcome students eligible for the Pupil Premium who will be joining Year 7 in August 2025. This year summer 
school will start on the 11th August for a week. The Pupil Premium children will be offered a reduced cost place on the 
course. These places have been secured at £65 per child.  We are able to widen the course, for a very limited amount of 
spaces, to children whose parents are willing to pay £130 for the week. The summer school is open to students currently 
in Year 6.   
 
This is a wonderful opportunity for your child to get to know staff and students in the year group. If your child has any 
concerns regarding their new school this will help to alleviate them and provide them with a real boost academically 
before they make this important transition. We constantly work to develop Numeracy and Literacy, this will be done in a 
fun and creative way so that it doesn’t feel like a ‘normal school day’. We have a range of staff keen to deliver a diversity 
of practical subjects throughout the week.  
The summer school will run from 9.00am – 3.00pm with different activities each day. Youngsters will need to be collected 
and dropped off at school as transport will not be provided.  
 
Lunch and snacks will be required during the week for all students.  
 
If your child would like to attend summer school, please complete the form below and return to Welland Park Academy 
with payment by either cash or cheque (payable to Welland Park Academy).  The number of spaces are limited and we 
are regularly oversubscribed.  Please do book early! 
 
If you have questions or queries about the summer school please contact the school office or send an email to  
burgessn@wellandparkacademy.com 
hardyt@wellandparkacademy.com  
 
Nicki Burgess and Tom Hardy  
Summer School Co-ordinators  
 
I give permission for my child………………………………………… to attend Summer School 2025.  
I give permission for photographs to be taken of my child    Yes/No 
 
Signed: …………………………………………………………………………… Parent/guardian  
Primary School attending………………………………………………………………………….. 
Contact telephone number: ……………………………………………………………….  

Email address: ……………………………………………………………………………………. 
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